
February 1, 1963 

Mr. M,. Feurstein 
Malden Mills 
SO + 7th Avenue 
New York, NeoYe 

Dear Moe: 

I know how busy you are, especially with all the recent unfortunate 
development in your family. Nevertheless, I em sending you enclosed 
the most recant copy of the CCAR Journal, and suggest that you read 
carefully the very first article on Reform Judaism in Israel. 
Especially notice the underlined parts, I think it is important for 
someone in your position to be aware of the kind of secret activity 
currently being coniucted by the reformed group. 

Foniest regards. 

Cardislly yours, 

RABBI NCRMAN LAMM 
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